Day Hike Central Cascades The Best Trails You
Can
Eventually, you will extremely discover a supplementary experience and skill by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? do you take on that you require to get
those every needs past having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
understand even more around the globe, experience, some places, afterward
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your unquestionably own times to perform reviewing habit. in the course
of guides you could enjoy now is day hike central cascades the best trails you
can below.

The Creaky Knees Guide Oregon, 3rd Edition Seabury Blair 2022-02 The updated
edition of this bestselling guide (25,000 copies sold) features 85 of the best
low-impact day hikes in Oregon state, perfect for aging baby boomers, seniors,
those traveling with small children, and anyone else interested more in a
stroll than a climb. The Creaky Knees Guide Oregon is a day-hiking guidebook
filled with kinder, gentler trails, featuring the best easy-to-walk hikes
throughout the state. Written in an informative style that will appeal to
anyone, regardless of age, the guide covers hikes in six regions throughout the
state, including the Oregon Coast, Columbia River Gorge, and Mount Hood. There
is also a section on urban hikes and walks. Each trail description includes
elevation gains, including a topographical map; clear, up-to-date driving
directions; mileage and estimated hiking time; trail conditions; and more. This
guide by Day Hike! series author Seabury Blair Jr. is a perfect resource anyone
can use to explore the beauty of the Northwest, without breaking too much of a
sweat.
100 Hikes in the Central Oregon Cascades William L. Sullivan 1991
Day Hike Washington: Olympic Peninsula, 5th Edition Seabury Blair 2023-05-02
Discover the best trails for day hiking in Washington State's Olympic
Peninsula. Fully updated and featuring full-color photography, the Day Hike!
series was written for people who want to spend their days in the mountains and
their nights at home. From the Pacific coast to scenic Hurricane Ridge, the 73
incredible hikes in this popular guidebook feature the wild ocean beaches, lush
rain forests, mountain vistas, waterfalls, and high meadows unique to the
Olympic Peninsula. Each trail is rated from easy to extreme, giving first-time
or veteran hikers the variety they want, as well as topographical maps, trail
descriptions, and more.
Day Hike! Central Cascades, 2nd Edition Mike McQuaide 2011-01-04 A guide
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written just for people who want to spend their days in the mountains and their
nights back at home. DAY HIKE! uncovers the best trails for the day tripper,
whether you’re a newbie hiker or a veteran with hundreds of miles on your
boots. Northwest trail expert Mike McQuaide leads us to more than 60 of the
best day hike trails in the Central Cascades from the Olallie Lake Scenic Area
and Mount Jefferson Wilderness in the north to the Mount Thielsen Wilderness in
the south. Day Hike! Central Cascades describes classic routes—from easy to
moderate to extreme—giving hikers the choices they want. Entertaining,
accurate, and contemporary writing make this guide the one to keep near the
water bottles.
Don't Waste Your Time in the Canadian Rockies Kathy Copeland 2006 This all-new,
fifth edition describes 138 dayhikes and backpack trips in Banff, Jasper,
Kootenay, Yoho, and Waterton national parks, as well as Mt. Robson and
Assiniboine provincial parks. Here's the discerning advice you need to create
rewarding adventures. This guide rates and reviews trips as Premier,
Outstanding, Worthwhile, or Don't Do. 260 colour photos reveal this stunning
wilderness. Trail maps for each trip enhance the comprehensive route
descriptions.
Hiking Southern Oregon Art Bernstein 2014-08-05 With over 90 hikes in the
Southern Cascades and Siskiyou Mountain Range, this book is easily the most
comprehensive guide available for Southern Oregon's diverse hiking
opportunities. Explore the Mount Thielsen, Sky Lakes, Mountain Lakes, Red
Buttes, and Wild Rogue Wilderness Areas, and much more. This guide also covers
all trails in Crater Lake National Park. Complete with maps, elevation
profiles, and clear, informative hike narratives, this book is bound to be the
standard against which all other guides for the area are judged.
Day Hiking Mount Rainier Dan Nelson 2008-03-11 CLICK HERE to download two hikes
— "Yellowstone Cliffs & Windy Gap" & "Box Canyon" — from Day Hiking Mount
Rainier * 70 national park trails, each rated on an overall-quality scale of 1
to 5 * Hikes-at-a-Glance chart, topographic maps, GPS waypoints, and elevation
profiles * Crystal-clear directions with drive-times from major cities and
junctions * 1% of sales donated to the Washington Trails Association for trail
maintenance The tallest mountain in the Cascade Range has long beckoned hikers
to its many trails. Compact, portable, and beautifully packaged, Day Hiking
Mount Rainier provides the most thorough coverage of Mount Rainier National
Park to date, including the park's four main entrances-Nisqually, Carbon River,
White River/Sunrise, and Stevens Canyon/Ohanapecosh -- as well as Cayuse Pass
and Highway 123, the Grove of the Patriarchs, Camp Muir, parts of the
Wonderland Trail, Longmire, and Paradise. Nearby camping options are included,
plus info on how to extend your hike, a full-color photo insert and overview
map, quick-reference icons for kids, dogs, views, and much more.
Day Hike Washington: Olympic Peninsula, 5th Edition Seabury Blair Jr.
2023-05-02 Discover the best trails for day hiking in Washington State's
Olympic Peninsula. Fully updated and featuring full-color photography, the Day
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Hike! series was written for people who want to spend their days in the
mountains and their nights at home. From the Pacific coast to scenic Hurricane
Ridge, the 73 incredible hikes in this popular guidebook feature the wild ocean
beaches, lush rain forests, mountain vistas, waterfalls, and high meadows
unique to the Olympic Peninsula. Each trail is rated from easy to extreme,
giving first-time or veteran hikers the variety they want, as well as
topographical maps, trail descriptions, and more.
Day Hiking Central Cascades Craig Romano 2013-01-03 CLICK HERE to download
three sample hikes from Day Hiking Central Cascades 125 trails, each rated on
an overall-quality scale of 1 to 5 Full-color photo insert and overview map 1%
of sales donated to the Washington Trails Association for trail maintenance The
Central Cascades offer some of the most accessible wilderness areas for urban
Seattleites, with trails no less stunning or enjoyable than those in more
remote regions. Day Hiking Central Cascades includes 50% more hikes than other
regional guidebooks and focuses on cream-of-the-crop trails in these areas:
Whidbey Island; Skykomish, Wenatchee, and Icicle River Valleys; the Entiat
Mountains; the Lake Chelan area; and more. Compact in size, this is the most
up-to-date guide for the area, organized along highways and other travel
corridors, and with an emphasis on trails that are 12 miles or less, roundtrip, each of them hiked by the author. **Mountaineers Books designates 1
percent of the sales of select guidebooks in our Day Hiking series toward
volunteer trail maintenance. For this book, our 1 percent of sales is going to
Washington Trails Association (WTA). WTA hosts more than 750 work parties
throughout Washington’s Cascades and Olympics each year, with volunteers
clearing downed logs after spring snowmelt, cutting away brush, retreading worn
stretches of trail, and building bridges and turnpikes. Their efforts are
essential to the land managers who maintain thousands of acres on shoestring
budgets.
Day Hike! Spokane, Coeur d'Alene, and Sandpoint Seabury Blair Jr. 2018-04-03
The newest addition to the Sasquatch Books Day Hike! series covers Eastern
Washington and Northern Idaho--including Spokane, Coeur d'Alene, and Sandpoint.
The Inland Northwest is a great place to hike, with mountains, rivers, and
lakes forming a diverse and breathtaking geography for trails--including the
Little Spokane River, Dishman Hills, Deep Creek Canyon, Fish Lake, Lake Coeur
d'Alene, and Lake Pend Oreille. The 75 routes in this full-color guidebook are
all within an hour drive from Spokane, WA; Coeur d'Alene, ID; or Sandpoint, ID.
Each hike includes distance, elevation gain/loss, high point, a topographical
map, and a star rating (* means worth taking, ***** means spectacular).
Best Hikes with Kids: Western Washington Susan Elderkin 2018-03-14 Trails
specifically selected with younger hikers in mind Tips for family vacation
destinations Features easy-to-access “nature fixes” throughout Western
Washington Author Susan Elderkin has seen her kids express wonder and glee at
discovering insects and flowers, melt down in tearful defiance in the middle of
a trail, and triumphantly reach a summit and view. In short, she’s a regular
mom who wants to encourage other parents to get their regular kids out into
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nature too. While Susan is an expert hiker in her own right, it’s her children
who helped her to see hiking from a kid’s point of view. The result is Best
Hikes with Kids: Western Washington, a fresh and wholly new guide for families
looking for quality time together away from their distracting devices.
Guidebook features include: 125 hikes—carefully selected and vetted by both
parents and children Routes range in length from less than 2 miles (great for
toddlers) to as much as 6 miles (for older kids who want to test themselves)
Handy info blocks give a quick snapshot of each hike: best season, difficulty,
length, high point, and elevation gain 13 “Great Getaways”—weekend or vacation
destinations around the state with hiking trails and other family-fun
activities Colorful icons indicate star attractions of the hike: splash zone,
wildflowers, old-growth, dog-friendliness, stroller-accessibility, and more
“Best of” lists make it easy for families to match hikes to their kids’
interests Driving directions, complete trail information, GPS trailhead
coordinates, and color map included for each hike Tips on how to motivate kids
on the trail, what’s appropriate for different ages, nature facts, and more
Whether you’re looking for the best hikes to hug a really big tree; take a fun
and refreshing dip; see birds, animals, or waterfalls; go on a winter day; or
stuff yourself with berries, Best Hikes with Kids: Western Washington has you
covered.
Day Hiking Bend & Central Oregon Brittany Manwill 2016-04-25 • Full-color photo
insert and two-color text and maps throughout • Bend is a mecca for outdoor
recreation • Local author who knows and loves the area From the grasslands
around the steep Crooked River Canyon to pristine alpine lakes and jagged
Cascades peaks, Bend is a uniquely diverse area. It’s also one of the most
popular regions in Oregon due to the rapid growth of the Bend area as a
vacation destination, retirement community, and popular location for
businesses. Day Hiking: Bend & Central Oregon features 100 day hikes, including
the Bend and Sisters areas, Crooked River National Grassland, Mount Jefferson
Wilderness, Metolius, North and South Cascades Lakes areas, West Ochocos,
Newberry Crater and La Pine, and Badlands and East Bend.
The Creaky Knees Guide Pacific Northwest National Parks and Monuments Seabury
Blair, Jr. 2016-04-05 Timed perfectly with the National Park Service centennial
celebration in 2016, this guidebook features the 75 best day hikes in national
parks and monuments throughout Washington and Oregon including: North Cascades
National Park San Juan Islands National Monument Olympic National Park Mount
Rainier National Park Mount St. Helens National Monument Newberry National
Volcanic Monument John Day Fossil Beds National Monument Crater Lake National
Park Oregon Caves National Monument Cascade-Siskiyou National Monument Written
in an informative style that will appeal to anyone, regardless of age, each
trail description includes elevation gains, including a topographical map;
clear, up-to-date driving directions; mileage and estimated hiking time; trail
conditions; and more. Creaky Knees hiking guides are perfect for aging baby
boomers, seniors, those traveling with small children, and anyone else
interested more in a stroll than a climb.
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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Day Hiking South Cascades Dan A. Nelson 2007 * Compact, easy-carry size * Two
color maps, charts and elevation profiles This handsome guide is full of charts
and easy-to-find information that will help you quickly select your ideal hike.
And once you're on the trail, you'll enjoy the sidebars on flora and fauna, and
historical highlights that accompany many of the routes. There is a full-color
front map and then two-color section maps, along with clear driving directions
to the trail head, options for nearby camping, ratings for trail difficulty and
photos of what you'll see on your hike. Hikes are typically less than 12 miles
round trip. The Day Hiking series guidebooks are the most comprehensive and
attractive trail guides available for Washington state. **Mountaineers Books
designates 1 percent of the sales of select guidebooks in our Day Hiking series
toward volunteer trail maintenance. Since launching this program, we've
contributed more than $14,000 toward improving trails. For this book, our 1
percent of sales is going to Washington Trails Association (WTA). WTA hosts
more than 750 work parties throughout Washington's Cascades and Olympics each
year, with volunteers clearing downed logs after spring snowmelt, cutting away
brush, retreading worn stretches of trail, and building bridges and turnpikes.
Their efforts are essential to the land managers who maintain thousands of
acres on shoestring budgets.
Day Hike! Central Cascades, 3rd Edition Mike McQuaide 2014-04-29 Discover the
best trails for day hiking in Washington State’s Central Cascades. Now updated
and redesigned with full-color photography, the Day Hike! series was written
for people who want to spend their days in the mountains and their nights at
home. From Snoqualmie Pass to the Alpine Lakes Wilderness to Stevens Pass, the
69 incredible hikes in this popular guidebook feature the lush forests,
mountain vistas, waterfalls, and alpine meadows unique to Washington State.
Each trail is rated from easy to extreme, giving first-time or veteran hikers
the variety they want, as well as topographical maps, trail descriptions, and
more.
Day Hike! North Cascades, 4th Edition Mike McQuaide 2019-03-19 Explore North
Cascades National Park and the wilderness around Washington State's scenic
North Cascades. Now fully updated and featuring full-color photography, the Day
Hike! series was written for people who want to spend their days in the
mountains and their nights at home. From Mount Baker to Washington Pass and the
Methow, the 59 incredible hikes in this popular guidebook feature the lush
forests, mountain vistas, waterfalls, and alpine meadows unique to Washington
State. Each trail is rated from easy to extreme, giving first-time or veteran
hikers the variety they want, as well as topographical maps, trail
descriptions, and more.
Hiking Oregon's Central Cascades Bruce Grubbs 1999-04 Incudes detailed
descriptons and maps for 75 hikes in the pristine Central Cascades.
Day Hike! Olympic Peninsula, 4th Edition Seabury Blair 2019-03-19 Discover the
best trails for day hiking in Washington State's Olympic Peninsula. Now fully
updated and featuring full-color photography, the Day Hike! series was written
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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for people who want to spend their days in the mountains and their nights at
home. From the Pacific coast to scenic Hurricane Ridge, the 73 incredible hikes
in this popular guidebook feature the wild ocean beaches, lush rain forests,
mountain vistas, waterfalls, and high meadows unique to the Olympic Peninsula.
Each trail is rated from easy to extreme, giving first-time or veteran hikers
the variety they want, as well as topographical maps, trail descriptions, and
more.
Day Hiking North Cascades Craig Romano
Day Hikes in the Pacific Northwest Don J. Scarmuzzi 2018-04-24 Covering trails
and loops around Portland and Seattle, this guidebook of the Pacific Northwest
provides avid hikers with full-color photographs and maps, detailed information
on every trail's elevation, distance, difficulty, and duration, and specifics
of the route with the author Don Scarmuzzi's own personal tips.Day Hikes in the
Pacific Northwest includes hikes from: Mount St. Helens-Indian Heaven
Wilderness-Gifford Pinchot National Forest Mount Adams-Goat Rocks Wilderness
Mount Hood-Salmon Huckleberry Wilderness Mount Jefferson-Opal Creek-Bull of the
Woods Wilderness Three Sisters Wilderness and South Oregon Northern Coastal
Range Eastern Oregon-Wallowas This book is a follow-up to Scarmuzzi's first
book, Day Hikes in the Columbia River Gorge.
Day Hiking Craig Romano 2007 CLICK HERE to download author Craig Romano's
favorite hike from the book, Bogachiel Peak * More than 100 day hikes, with
options for linking them to longer routes * Compact, easy-carry size * Two
color maps, charts and elevation profiles This handsome guide is full of charts
and easy-to-find information that will help you quickly select your ideal hike.
And once you're on the trail, you'll enjoy the sidebars on flora and fauna, and
historical highlights that accompany many of the routes. There is a full-color
front map and then two-color section maps, along with clear driving directions
to the trail head, options for nearby camping, ratings for trail difficulty and
photos of what you'll see on your hike. Hikes are typically less than 12 miles
round trip. The Day Hiking series guidebooks are the most comprehensive and
attractive trail guides available for Washington state. **Mountaineers Books
designates 1 percent of the sales of select guidebooks in our Day Hiking series
toward volunteer trail maintenance. Since launching this program, we've
contributed more than $14,000 toward improving trails. For this book, our 1
percent of sales is going to Washington Trails Association (WTA). WTA hosts
more than 750 work parties throughout Washington's Cascades and Olympics each
year, with volunteers clearing downed logs after spring snowmelt, cutting away
brush, retreading worn stretches of trail, and building bridges and turnpikes.
Their efforts are essential to the land managers who maintain thousands of
acres on shoestring budgets.
Best Hikes with Dogs Inland Northwest Craig Romano 2005-01-25 CLICK HERE to
download two free hikes from Best Hikes with Dogs Inland Northwest * Trails
that are hazard-free and easy on the paws * On most trails, no leashes required
and no crowds to dodge * Guidebook to 75 trails covering eastern Washington,
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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Idaho panhandle, and northwest Montana; plus Okanagan Highlands and BC Kootenay
(Canada) Although Mittens is the "star" of Best Hikes with Dogs Inland
Washington (that's her on the cover!), more than a dozen dogs, big and small,
were enlisted to help select the best trails for optimum canine enjoyment
throughout Inland Washington. These trails do not require leashes (except in
parks as designated). More than two-thirds of the hikes are on lesser known
trails where travel is very light among other users and where you're unlikely
to meet horses, bicycles, or motorized vehicles. They offer shade and lakes or
streams for your canine companion to play in and keep cool. The guidebook
offers advance alerts, trail by trail, on any dog hazards to watch for.
Additional features include what to pack for your dog, including The Ten Canine
Essentials and a doggy first-aid kit, plus a list of documentation you need to
cross the US-Canadian border with your dog.
Day Hiking Bend and Central Oregon Brittany Manwill 2016 From the grasslands
around the steep Crooked River Canyon to pristine alpine lakes and jagged
Cascades peaks, Bend is a uniquely diverse area. It's also one of the most
popular regions in Oregon due to the rapid growth of the Bend area as a
vacation destination, retirement community, and popular location for
businesses. Day Hiking: Bend & Central Oregon features 100 day hikes, including
the Bend and Sisters areas, Crooked River National Grassland, Mount Jefferson
Wilderness, Metolius, North and South Cascades Lakes areas, West Ochocos,
Newberry Crater and La Pine, and Badlands and East Bend.
Day Hike! Central Cascades, 4th Edition Mike McQuaide 2019-03-19 Discover the
best trails for day hiking in Washington State's Central Cascades. Now
featuring full-color photography, the Day Hike! series was written for people
who want to spend their days in the mountains and their nights at home. From
Snoqualmie Pass to the Alpine Lakes Wilderness to Stevens Pass, the 69
incredible hikes in this popular guidebook feature the lush forests, mountain
vistas, waterfalls, and alpine meadows unique to Washington State. Each trail
is rated from easy to extreme, giving first-time or veteran hikers the variety
they want, as well as topographical maps, trail descriptions, and more.
Backpacking Washington Craig Romano 2011-06-06 Proceeds will support trail
maintenance in Washington Features weekend backpacking trips, with info on how
to extend most routes Guidebook covers the entire state of Washington Veteran
guidebook author Craig Romano hits the trail again——this time to uncover
amazing backpacking opportunities all over Washington’s wilderness. Backpacking
Washington details 70 routes, from the lush Hoh River Glacier Meadows to the
open ridges of the Columbia Highlands and beyond. With an emphasis on weekend
trips, routes range from overnight to weeklong treks and often include options
for extending trips or choosing camp spots. Features: detailed route
descriptions and trail maps mileage logs with campgrounds, water, and other
trail elements icons for choosing family- and dog-friendly trips recommended
nearby day hikes info on the state’s three long-distance trails: Pacific Crest
Trail, Pacific Northwest Trail, and Wonderland Trail
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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Epic Hikes of the World Lonely Planet 2018-08-01 With stories of 50 incredible
hiking routes in 30 countries, from New Zealand to Peru, plus a further 150
suggestions, Lonely Planet’s Epic Hikes of the World will inspire a lifetime of
adventure on foot. From one-day jaunts and urban trails to month-long thruhikes, cultural rambles and mountain expeditions, each journey shares one
defining feature: being truly epic. In this follow-up to Epic Bike Rides and
Epic Drives, we share our adventures on the world’s best treks and trails. Epic
Hikes is organised by continent, with each route brought to life by a firstperson account, beautiful photographs and charming illustrated maps.
Additionally, each hike includes trip planning advice on how to get there,
where to stay, what to pack and where to eat, as well as recommendations for
three similar hikes in other regions of the world. Hikes featured include:
Africa & the Middle East: Cape Town’s Three Peaks (South Africa) Kilimanjaro
(Tanzania) Camp to Camp in South Luangwa National Park (Zambia) Americas:
Angel’s Landing, Zion National Park (USA) Skyline Trail, Jasper National Park
(Canada) Concepción volcano hike (Nicaragua) Asia: 88 Sacred Temples of Shikoku
Pilgrimage (Japan) Markha Valley (India) Gubeikou to Jinshanling on the Great
Wall (China) Europe: Wordsworth’s Backyard: Dove Cottage and around Rydal and
Grasmere (UK) Alpine Pass Route (Switzerland) Camino de Santiago (Spain)
Oceania: Sydney’s Seven Bridges Walk (Australia) The Routeburn Track (New
Zealand) Kokoda Track (Papua New Guinea) About Lonely Planet: Lonely Planet is
a leading travel media company and the world’s number one travel guidebook
brand, providing both inspiring and trustworthy information for every kind of
traveller since 1973. Over the past four decades, we’ve printed over 145
million guidebooks and grown a dedicated, passionate global community of
travellers. You’ll also find our content online, on mobile, video and in 14
languages, 12 international magazines, armchair and lifestyle books, ebooks,
and more. Important Notice: The digital edition of this book may not contain
all of the images found in the physical edition.
Day Hiking: Eastern Washington Rich Landers 2013-03-27 CLICK HERE to download
the 5 out of 5 star rated hike, "Thirteen Mile Mountain" (not actually 13 miles
long!) from Day Hiking Eastern Washington (Provide us with a little information
and we'll send your download directly to your inbox) One of the comprehensive
regional editions in the popular "Day Hiking series" for Washington State 1% of
sales are donated to trail maintenance Offers many close-to-home trails near
population centers like Spokane, Tri-Cities, Ellensburg, and Yakima Day Hiking:
Eastern Washington features 125 day hikes throughout the eastern Washington
region, roughly covering the area of the state east of Highway 97. This
expansive region includes the Spokane area, Colville National Forest and
northeastern Washington (Colville, Metaline Falls, Kettle Falls, Republic,
Tonasket), Moses Lake, Soap Lake, Coulee Dam, Lake Roosevelt, and other parts
of the mid- and upper-Columbia River basin, southeast Washington (Pullman, the
Blue Mountains, Walla Walla, Tri-Cities), and the eastern reaches of the
Columbia River. Who better to cover such a large geographic area than long-time
eastern Washington expert Rich Landers, partnered with Day Hiking guru Craig
Romano? These two trekkers have combined forces to research and write an
authoritative guide that is sure to become the new gold standard.
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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**Mountaineers Books designates 1 percent of the sales of select guidebooks in
our Day Hiking series toward volunteer trail maintenance. For this book, our 1
percent of sales is going to Washington Trails Association (WTA). WTA hosts
more than 750 work parties throughout Washington’s Cascades and Olympics each
year, with volunteers clearing downed logs after spring snowmelt, cutting away
brush, retreading worn stretches of trail, and building bridges and turnpikes.
Their efforts are essential to the land managers who maintain thousands of
acres on shoestring budgets.
Day Hike! Central Cascades Mike McQuaide 2008-05-01 In this useful guide,
Northwest trail expert Mike McQuaide leads readers to the best day-hike trails
in the Central Cascades, from the stunning Olallie Lake Scenic Area in the
north to the enchanting Mount Thielsen Wilderness in the south. Day Hike!
Central Cascades details classic routes from easy to moderate to extreme,
giving hikers the choices they want. This revised edition contains 69 complete
trail descriptions with crucial information like estimated hiking time, permits
required, special notes on dogs and kids, and double-checked driving
directions. The book also contains easy-to-read USGS topographical maps and
informative photographs. This updated edition discusses all changes made to the
trails, and details on who to contact about the most recent reconstructions.
Lively writing and smart advice make this guide one to keep right alongside the
water bottles.
Day Hikes in Washington State Don J. Scarmuzzi 2021-05-18 Featuring 90 hikes in
the state of Washington, this guidebook for hiking enthusiasts of all levels
shares the best views and insider tips for every trail, complete with fullcolor photographs and maps. Day Hikes in Washington State offers a unique
perspective for each hike, taking you to the best views and favorite trails
just a few hours from Seattle and Portland. Author Don Scarmuzzi includes
specific trail features of each route—elevation, distance, duration,
difficulty, general trip report—along with detailed descriptions and personal
tips of his own. Find trails in and all around the state, including: Mount
Rainier Olympic Peninsula Snoqualmie Region–Alpine Lakes Wilderness Central
Cascades–Enchantments Sky Valley Northern Cascades Throw this book in your bag
as you set out on the trail for some good hiking and beautiful nature views.
Find more Pacific Northwest trails in Don Scarmuzzi’s other books, Day Hikes in
the Columbia River Gorge and Day Hikes in the Pacific Northwest.
Day Hike Inland Northwest: Spokane, Coeur d’Alene, and Sandpoint, 2nd Edition
Seabury Blair Jr. 2023-05-02 Discover the best trails for day hiking in Eastern
Washington and Northern Idaho. Newly revised and updated--including five new
trails in Idaho. The Inland Northwest is a great place to hike, with mountains,
rivers, and lakes forming a diverse and breathtaking geography for trails-including the Little Spokane River, Dishman Hills, Deep Creek Canyon, Fish
Lake, Lake Coeur d'Alene, and Lake Pend Oreille. The 75 routes in this fullcolor guidebook are all within a hour drive from Spokane, WA; Coeur d'Alene,
ID; or Sandpoint, ID. Each trail is rated from easy to extreme, giving firsttime or veteran hikers the variety they want, as well as topographical maps,
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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trail descriptions, and more.
Day Hiking Columbia River Gorge Craig Romano 2011-03-24 **UPDATE** We have a
correction regarding Hike #39, Grassy Knoll and Big Huckleberry Mountain (page
137) To download the updated driving directions for the trailhead please click
HERE CLICK HERE to download the "Hardy Ridge" hike as well as the hike up
"Mount Defiance" from Day Hiking Columbia River Gorge The Columbia River Gorge
National Scenic Area is the single biggest visitor destination in Oregon 25 of
these hikes are published here for the first time Caters to the greater
Portland, Oregon–Vancouver, Washington metro area The Columbia River Gorge
forms much of the long border between Washington and Oregon, offering hikers a
multitude of beautiful trails. Famous for its cascading waterfalls, the region
offers spectacular views of the mighty river and its windswept bluffs, as well
as stunning panoramas of the surrounding landscape and peaks including Mount
Hood, Mount St. Helens, Mount Adams, and the Sisters. Day Hiking Columbia River
Gorge, by well-known hiking author Craig Romano, features: 100 day hikes on
both sides of the river extensive year-round hiking options trails in the
National Scenic Area, Silver Star Scenic Area, Trapper Creek, Clark County, and
beyond easy-to-read icons for waterfalls, views, dog-friendly trails, and more
detailed driving directions and trail maps info on flora and fauna, the unusual
Gorge winds, and its abundance of waterfalls Learn more about author Craig
Romano at his website or connect with him one step further by "liking" his page
on Facebook. **Mountaineers Books designates 1 percent of the sales of select
guidebooks in our Day Hiking series toward volunteer trail maintenance. . For
this book, our 1 percent of sales is going to Washington Trails Association
(WTA). WTA hosts more than 750 work parties throughout Washington’s Cascades
and Olympics each year, with volunteers clearing downed logs after spring
snowmelt, cutting away brush, retreading worn stretches of trail, and building
bridges and turnpikes. Their efforts are essential to the land managers who
maintain thousands of acres on shoestring budgets.
Alpine Lakes Wilderness Nathan Barnes 2019-04-29 100 hikes in the Alpine Lakes
Wilderness, including the newly protected Middle Fork Snoqualmie Valley Mix of
day hikes and classic backpacking routes Stunning, oversized full-color guide
The lush Alpine Lakes Wilderness in Washington’s Central Cascades contains a
plethora of trails, rugged glacier-carved mountains, and more than 700
sparkling alpine lakes and ponds. Accessed via nearly 50 trailheads, more than
600 miles of trails offer hikers leisurely strolls along wooded creeks, climbs
up mountain passes, or lunch spots next to glassy tarns. It is one of the most
popular and beloved places for hikers in this region. The all-new guide, Alpine
Lakes Wilderness, features a wide range of hikes that vary in difficulty,
geography, and theme so that hikers of any age and skill level will find trails
that fit their taste. Easy to use, the guide includes details on overnight
permits, car-camping options near wilderness access points, detailed maps,
elevation gain/ loss, and turn-by-turn mileage and directions. Interesting
historical background and natural history round out the trail descriptions.
52 Hikes For 52 Weeks Hike Oregon 2021-10-12 Whether you're participating in
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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the 52 Hike Challenge, or you need a reference guide to find the perfect hikes
for each season, this book will provide you with all of the information that
you need! For each of the 52 hikes in this book you will not only get a
detailed write-up of the trail, but you will also receive information about the
surrounding area like what towns and campgrounds are nearby, which is perfect
for planning longer trips in the Central Oregon Cascades and Coast area! The
September 2020 wildfires burned a significant portion of the previous edition
of this book. I stopped selling the book October 2020 and it has been
completely revised since then. There are 27 new hikes in this edition that you
won't want to miss!
The Creaky Knees Guide Oregon, 2nd Edition Seabury Blair, Jr. 2016-04-05 This
day-hiking guidebook features the best 85 eighty-five low-impact hikes
throughout the state from the Oregon Coast and Columbia River Gorge to Mount
Hood. Written in an informative style that will appeal to anyone, regardless of
age, the guide covers hikes in six regions throughout the state as well urban
hikes and walks. Each trail description includes elevation gains, including a
topographical map; clear, up-to-date driving directions; mileage and estimated
hiking time; trail conditions; and more. Creaky Knees hiking guides are perfect
for aging baby boomers, seniors, those traveling with small children, and
anyone else interested more in a stroll than a climb.
Day Hiking Central Cascades
100 Hikes in Washington's South Cascades and Olympics Ira Spring 1992
Day Hiking North Cascades Craig Romano 2008-03-11 CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD THE
LOOP HIKE, "FRAGRANCE LAKE" CLICK HERE to download two free hikes from Day
Hiking North Cascades 125 trails, each rated on an overall-quality scale of 1
to 5 Quick-reference icons for kids, dogs, views, and more Full-color photo
insert and overview map 1% of sales donated to the Washington Trails
Association "Romano is one of the better guidebook writers around… He covers a
lot of territory that other guidebooks have passed up."-- Seattle PostIntelligencer Discover the stunning scenery that abounds in the North Cascades
region, where hikers indulge in the drama of steep peaks, deep valleys, and
everything in between. This new guide covers the Bellingham area, Mount Baker,
the Highway 20 corridor, North Cascades National Park, Winthrop and the
Pasayten Wilderness area, parts of Glacier Peak Wilderness, and the Mountain
Loop Highway. Compact and fresh with a broad range of hiking options, this is
the most up-to-date guide for the area, organized along highway and other
travel corridors with an emphasis on trails that are 12 miles or less, roundtrip. Check out Craig Romano's blog: http://worldhiker.blogspot.com/
**Mountaineers Books designates 1 percent of the sales of select guidebooks in
our Day Hiking series toward volunteer trail maintenance.
Washington's Alpine Lakes Wilderness Jeff Smoot 2003 Smoot details the miles of
hiking trails that surround the 600 glacier-carved lakes tucked among the peaks
of the central Cascade Range--the centerpiece of this magnificent wilderness.
day-hike-central-cascades-the-best-trails-you-can
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The Alpine Lakes has been called Washington's "Backyard Wilderness" because it
is within an hour's drive of half the state's population, and outdoor
recreation opportunities abound.
100 Classic Hikes: Washington, 3rd Edition Craig Romano 2016-05-23 *CLICK HERE
to sign-up and download FREE samples from 100 Classic Hikes Washington* The
all-time best-selling hiking guidebook for Washington State This edition has
all new hikes, all new maps, and full color throughout Updated by Washington's
most prolific and popular hiking author 100 Classic Hikes: Washington has been
an iconic state trails guidebook for decades. Initially written by the
godfathers of Washington guidebooks, Ira Spring and Harvey Manning, 100
Classics has been fully revised and updated by their spiritual godson, Craig
Romano. Author of more than a dozen books on Washington hiking, Craig brings
his own energy, passion, and expertise to this new edition that’s every bit as
gorgeous as its popular predecessor. Featuring full-color photographs and maps,
the guide covers the best, most challenging, and most beloved hikes across the
entire state, with a full range of trail options—from easy to strenuous, day
hikes to backpacking trips. Each hike showcases outstanding scenery, dynamic
geologic features, or not-to-be-missed adventures. This new edition features
the following updates and changes: All hikes written in Craig’s own voice and
based on his own current research Expanded geography to cover hikes throughout
Washington—including eastern Washington and the San Juans New details such as
trailhead GPS coordinates and permit and fee info for park and wilderness areas
Features fifty “Legacy Hikes”—ones that Spring and Manning deemed “classic” all
those years ago and that still make the grade! Check out the book review by
Bryan Schaeffer of Best of NW!
Hiking the Pacific Crest Trail: Oregon Eli Boschetto 2016-12-15 • Inspirational
full-color guides with over 150 color photographs in each Hiking the Pacific
Crest Trail: Oregon is written by Eli Boschetto. A hiker, writer, and
photographer, Eli reveled in going deep for Oregon! Since 2011, he has been the
editor of Washington Trails magazine, which he manages from his home in
Portland, Oregon. Eli is also a regional correspondent for Backpacker magazine.
The Pacific Crest National Scenic Trail (PCT) meanders from the CaliforniaMexico border north to the border of Washington and Canada. It’s a rigorous
trail, first envisioned in 1926 and now encompassing some 2,650 miles. Each
volume of this new series focuses on section-by-section pieces of the PCT and
includes the following features: • Trail sections of 4- to 10-night trips •
Detailed camp-to-camp route descriptions • Easy-to-understand route maps and
elevation profiles • Details on specific campsites and most-reliable water
sources • Road access to and from various trail sections • Info on permits,
hazards, restrictions, and more • Alternate routes and connecting trails •
Clear references to the PCT’s established system of section letters,
designating trail segments from Mexico to Canada—so you can easily crossreference the guides with other PCT resources • Key wilderness sights along the
way • Suggested itineraries
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